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From the Regius Profes:or of Medicine, Oxford.

1 Nov. 1913.

Dear Mr. Hackett:

I em disgusted not to have been able to send
you back the lsctures, but I have been so tisd up the past
two months with extra work that I was not eble to get on with the
proofs. Jestrow, whom I consulted sbout some Bsbylonian matters
and who was coming over to lecturs, wished to seo ths proofs, so that
detsined me further. Now I have to get on with them rapidly. 'There
is no hope of getting the volume out by January. 1 do not think it
will meke much difference except that it would have been nice to
distribute them for Christmas prssents.

Sinecersly yours,

Wm. Osler



